From: Tom Hackleman [mailto:thackleman@me.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 10:58 AM

To: Hap Salyer <HS alyer@JSConstruction.com >
Cc: Matt Davenport <MD avenport@JSConstruction.com>; Lu Louie <louielu@yangtzeus.com>; Phil Adams

<PAdams@)SConstruction.com>

Subject: Columbia VA Clinic

Hap,

You are doing a great job of at conducting a diverse orchestra and making it all look easy and sound
great.

Thanks for your hard work!

Tom Hockfeman
Lu Enterprise, LLC
Cell {817)623-3727



